
From: marlor@rochester.rr.com
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; "Shawna Bonshak"; dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: mgreene10@rochester.rr.com; "Michael Sponable"
Subject: RE: Chris Jensen comments 5039 Seneca Point Road 21-094
Date: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 9:46:53 AM

Good morning. Due to issues we have with our current site plan we are asking that the plan
application 21-094 be taken off the agenda for the 1/25/2022 Planning Board Meeting. I am not sure
if the application can be tabled until the issues are taken care of or if we will have to re-apply when
we are ready. Please let me know.
 
Thank you very much for your assistance with this.
 
Sincerely
 
Marty Gilmore
 

From: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org <mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 2:29 PM
To: marlor@rochester.rr.com
Cc: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Chris Jensen comments 5039 Seneca Point Road
 
 
 

Michelle Rowlinson
Senior Clerk
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
585-394-1120 x2230
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